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Special Education Webinars for Families & Caregivers 
 

 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – The Houston County School District Student Services Department is 
offering digital learning webinar support for families and caregivers of students with disabilities.  A 
webinar will be posted once a week on the district website over the next four weeks. 
 
The topics and posting schedule follow.    

 April 20  Digital Learning Behavior Support 
 April 27 Digital Learning English/Language Arts Support 
 May 4  Digital Learning Math Support 
 May 11  Digital Learning Functional & Social Skills Support 

 
Dr. Jenny Millward, Director of Student Services, said, “In an effort to provide support and further 
our collaboration with the parents of our students with disabilities, we are pleased to offer this 
series of webinars. Parents have done an exceptional job ensuring that their students are safe, 
healthy and have access to education. We want them to know that we are here for them as we 
navigate this new normal together.” 
 
The webinars and other resources about special education may be viewed online at 
https://www.hcbe.net/spederesource.  For more information, view the flyer or contact Dr. Millward 
at Jenny.Millward@hcbe.net. 
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